
Last week, students in
grades 7-12 performed
in the Winter Concert,
led by Ms. Detweiler
and Ms. McQuaid. On
Wednesday, the
Capital Project
referendum passed!
Please continue to
check the website for updates on the next steps.
Progress reports were posted to the portal on
Thursday. During FLEX, Ms. Heuer and I met with
students who have more than seven absences to
discuss buybacks and make a plan. Ms. O’Connor-
Sadler’s class presented their art and food project,
which was judged by faculty, students and parent
guests. We hope that everyone enjoys the Winter
Recess, and we will see you back in the New Year!
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UPCOMING EVENTS
Dec. 22-Jan. 1: Winter Recess
Jan. 10: PTSA 5:30, BOE 6:30
Jan. 11: Winter Elective Recital, 6:30
Jan. 12: Senior Teacher Day
Jan. 24: Family Education Series, 6:30
Jan. 23-26: Regents Week
Jan. 23: Grades 7, 8, 11 and 12 test takers
report
Jan. 26: Q2 Marking Period ends

Attendance Fact: Both
excused and unexcused
absences negatively
affect academic
performance. The best
way to make sure
children excel, is to
make sure they attend
all day, every day.


